
Barbara Garringer has been a resident of
Westminster since late June 2019. She is from Pike
Township, Jay County, Indiana. She graduated from
Jefferson High School, Randolph County. Barbara
graduated from Ball State Teachers College and Ball
Memorial Hospital School of Nursing in 1959. She
earned her Master of Arts Degree in 1975 from Ball
State University (healthcare degree).

After graduating college, Barbara was employed at Ball Memorial Hospital as a
charge nurse and oversaw the orthopedic floor. She spent most of her nursing
career in orthopedics working with an orthopedic medical practice that grew
and expanded to become Central Indiana Orthopedics where Barbara retired
after 50+ years. While working, she spent her vacation time traveling and
expanded her travels after retirement making life long memories.

When Barbara chose to downsize from her residence on Peachtree Ln., Muncie,
her move to Westminster Village was carried out. As a working nurse, she had
shared nursing practices talking and teaching patient care of orthopedic to the
patients at Westminster Village.

Amenities at Westminster Village offers freedom to participate in activities. As
a resident, she is grateful to the entire staff. The staff is helpful and listens to
suggestions.

Barbara was the recipient of the Sagamore of the Wabash in

VILLAGE VOICE December 2022

DECEMBER SPECIAL EVENTS

November 2003, after being nominated by healthcare
professionals. This award is the highest honor bestowed by the
Governor of the State of Indiana.

Barbara wants to extend greetings and Happy Holidays to all!

TESTIMONIAL BARBARA GARRINGER

12/3-5:00 p.m.

12/5-7:00 p.m.
12/10-1:30 p.m.
12/11-2:00 p.m.

12/12-7:00 p.m.
12/14-7:00 p.m.

12/17-3:00 p.m.
12/18-1:30 p.m.
12/19-7:00 p.m.
12/21-7:00 p.m.
12/24-7:00 p.m.

12/31-6:00 p.m.

Orchestra Indiana Christmas
Celebration-Emens
Music with Chris & Angi
The Nutcracker @ Emens
Holiday Choral Concert @
Sursa Hall
Music with Rhatatat
Music with Denni Glander

Naomi Jackson and Friends
A Christmas Story @ Civic Theatre
Music with Paul White
Music with Nola Nottingham
Christmas Eve Service in Legacy
Commons-Chaplain Ron Naylor
New Years Eve Party



CHRISTMAS TIME AT
WESTMINSTER VILLAGE

5801 W Bethel Ave · 765-288-2155 · wvmuncie.com

"SAFE & WARM" FOR THE WINTER
Now is the time to start thinking about where
you want to spend this winter. At Westminster
Village you can celebrate the season in a winter
wonderland filled with life enrichment
connections to enhance your mind, body, and
spirit. Just turn down the thermostat, pack a bag,
and get ready to enjoy a safe and entertaining
winter.

For more information, call Tyler or Melody at 765·288·2155

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT

Name: Pam Ivy Job Title: Human Resources Manager

Department: Administration

What is your favorite hobby? Reading

What's one thing on your bucket list? Go to Hollywood Walk
of Fame.

FESTIVAL OF TREES
JANUARY 6, 5-8 P.M.

The staff at Westminster Village have been working
for weeks to prepare for Christmas. There are over
30+ Christmas trees displayed in the facility.
Festival of Trees is the best place to see all of the
Christmas trees that were on display throughout
the holidays. 

Westminster Village-Legacy Commons
 January 6th, 5-8 p.m.
 

Come enjoy a cup of hot cocoa and cookies, as you
stroll through a winter wonderland! This event is
free to attend and open to the public!

How long have you been with the company? 2 months

What do you enjoy most about working here? The family atmosphere.


